Thank you so much for giving me the opportunity to answer questions from your Rider Working Group, I’ve answered your questions as best as I can, I’d be delighted to discuss in more detail if required. 

Best wishes to all and thank you for all your work and valued input.

Jane Peters



1. a. i Increase Income, ii Decrease Costs and iii engage/communicate more closely with stakeholder and working groups.
b. i Increase Income = start to rebuild reserves, re-introduce financial event support, increase prize money, funded official training, etc.
ii Decrease Costs, reduce entry fees/membership/horse registration = more attractive for all riders, owners and supporters. Drive up participation levels which benefits everyone.
iii Communication, We all need to work more collaboratively, there needs to be a clear process for communication and feedback between stakeholders/working groups and the BE executives and Board and everyone needs to feel empowered and engaged. 
1. BE needs to keep the high standards of affiliated events, with all the associated up to date safety features and emergency support, experienced officials and wonderful venues. BE needs to offer to their members the things UA cannot, qualification and opportunity to compete at Championships at world class venues, FEI classes at 1*, a product that everyone understands and values being part of.  Its important that BE keeps the costs of participation at lower levels to a minimum, however not at the detriment of safety or standards.
1. The biggest challenge is falling membership numbers. BE is a membership organisation and depends mainly on membership for income. Less members means lower numbers of entries resulting in some poorly supported events.
1. Middle tier membership, has enthusiastically embraced the introduction of the Novice Masters this year and hoping that this will roll out to an Intermediate Masters next year too.  This shows that by targeting competitions and Championships for this mid tier rider and framing qualifications using informed feedback from yourselves is a successful route. This rider group is important along with all the other groups too, our sport can respond and frame new competitions to the benefit of all levels of riders, owners, young horses producers and organisers as required.
1. More of the same from the Rider Working Groups for 2022 onwards, a consultative approach, collaborative working, informed feedback and engaged decision making is the way forward. We need to work together for the benefit of our sport and the results speak for themselves. Congratulations with your and the BE executives work bringing the Novice Masters series to such a successful first year.


